Minutes
Baylor Round Table

Anniversary Celebration

Wednesday, March 5, 2008

Barfield Drawing Room

Bill Daniel Student Center

Baylor Round Table members celebrated Round Table’s 104th anniversary with a luncheon in the Barfield Drawing Room at the Bill Daniel Student Center, on Wednesday, March 5th, 2008.  
Judy Maggard welcomed the members present and offered the invocation after which lunch was served.

Following lunch entertainment was provided by the Asian Students Association, Filipino Student Association and the Indian Subcontinent Student Association performing dances in beautiful native attire. 

Members of the 2008-2009 Executive Board were installed by Judy Schmeltekopf.  Yellow roses were presented to the incoming officers.   Members were announced and given a yellow rose for their commitment to serve on the board.

Past presidents of Baylor Round Table in attendance were recognized and acknowledged for their service.  At the conclusion of the meeting a group photograph was taken of the presidents.

 Respectfully submitted,

Patricia Pack, Recording Secretary
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        Judy Maggard, President
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